R. C. STEARNES

State Broary of Education
Department of Public Instruction

RICHMOND

Feb. 8, 1918.

SUPERINTENDENT OF PUELIC INSTRUCT.O®

J. N. HILLMAN

SECRETARY STATE BEOARD OF EDUCATION

Dr. Julian A. Burruss,

Harrisonburg, Virginia.
Dear Dr. Burruss:-
Let me thank you for your good letter

of February 4th. I shall certainly count on your

co-operation and I expect to get much good help

from you.
With best wishes, I am

Yours very truly,
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Superintendent of Public Instruction.
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